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Having the ability to take timely action when warning signs appear is critical for 
saving lives, especially when firearms are involved. Suicide can be an impulsive act 
particularly so for teens who are suffering from mental health crises at even higher 
rates. In the majority of mass shootings, including the mass shooting that occurred in 
Lewiston in October 2023, the perpetrator has exhibited dangerous warning signs that 
could be addressed.
Send the bill to referendum and help to save lives. 


